
1st September 2020 

 

 Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are writing to you with further information about your children’s return to school 
on Wednesday 2​nd​ September 2020. 

 

ENTRY/EXIT REMINDER 

Please ensure a social distance on the yard at all times, and leave immediately after 
drop off and collection. 

BOOK BAGS 

Children need to bring book bags with their reading book into school on 
MONDAYS. ​The book bag will be returned home on ​THURSDAY​, to be brought back 
the following ​MONDAY. 

LETTERS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

Information and letters will be shared with you via our school ​WEBSITE, DOJO & 
SEESAW. ​If you need a hard copy please ask at the school office. 

HOMEWORK 

Your child will be given 3 pieces of  20 -30 minutes catch up homework ​EVERY 
NIGHT​. This will be shared with you via ​SEESAW ​ & ​GOOGLE CLASSROOM. 

If you are unable to complete these quick homework tasks, children will have the 
opportunity to complete them during lunch or break times. 

  



  

  

PACKED LUNCHES AND WATER BOTTLES 

Are to be brought in and returned home daily. They will be stored in the children’s 
lockers until needed. Please make sure your child’s name is on both. 

PE KIT 

Children will come into school wearing PE kit on their PE days. Your child’s class 
teacher will let you know when. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Louise Guthrie 

Dr Louise Guthrie 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


